Drop Off / Pick Up Map
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The safety of our students is the most important goal during morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up. To maintain safety during parent drop-off and pick-up, please review the following to ensure our students safely enter and exit Riley Elementary. 

We all have a responsibility to see that every child is safe. In addition, we need to keep traffic moving to facilitate student arrival and dismissal in a timely manner. Student safety during the morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up is of the utmost importance. If you are driving your child to and from school, please use East 8th Street to enter the drop off or pick up lane. If you are dropping off, you are not exiting your car, but rather pulling up, letting your child off, and driving away for the next person to drop off. This will allow a 1-way system and alleviate safety issues.. Please remember to only drop off or pick up on the school side of the street.  

Should you prefer to park and walk your child inside, there is parking on Burkle Street as well as above the “X” on E. 8th. Please refrain from any parking from the “X” to the south end of our bus circle. The picture below shows the traffic flow that we will be using in the morning and afternoon.

In advance, we greatly appreciate your help to ensure a smooth transition to the day. 
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